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Code of practice

Reminder to check in
before you check out

Submitting more paw-sible names

Part 5: Housing and environment

Helping you to make a clean start 

Gosford recently
witnessed a 
history-making
moment when the
main roles at the
meeting were
filled by female
staff.

IT’S A HOT TOPIC: As we’re in for some very warm weather in
the coming months, it is important to keep your eye on the
temperature and know what it means for you and your
greyhounds.

It’s time do a spot of spring cleaning and the good news is that we are
here to help!
Since making the switch to eTrac you may have noticed some old stock
in your one-stop shop. But don’t worry, we’ll help with a spring clean to
get things in order.

While in outdoor yards and other
enclosures, with the exception of
empty out yards, greyhounds must
have access to shelter from:

Have you come up with a fetching suggestion to

submit as a name for your greyhound? 

Well, keep the thinking cap on for a little bit

longer and you will find yourself in the fast lane. 

You can submit up to        possible names for

each greyhound. The more names you submit,

the quicker and easier the application can be

processed.

You can find the naming form in your eTrac

account.

A Gosford
record with
a difference

Rain Sun

Extremes
For more information head to the GWIC website and check
out our Race Day Hydration and Hot Weather Policy.

26°C: Racing abandoned when
temperature in the kennels exceed 26°C.

32°C: Dogs can be withdrawn from races
without penalty. Submit applications prior
to the official scratching time for the race
meeting.

38°C: All racing abandoned.
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When planning how to help find new
and loving homes for your greyhounds
once they are retired, there are
guidelines to follow.

It is important to note that one of these
requirements is that a registered
greyhound can only be 
rehomed to a council 
rehoming facility 
(pound) with prior
 permission from the 
Commission.

Just fill out a notification using eTrac to
let us know what needs amending. If
you have any questions contact us on
13 49 42 (13 GWIC).

Yet to sign up to
eTrac? Just scan the
QR code to get off
and racing.


